PASSED
Valley Township Planning Commission
August 28, 2007

Call to Order : The meeting was called to order at 7;00 p.m.

Pledge of Allegiance was taken

Roll Call; All members except Janet Nelson

Approval of July 24, 2007 Meeting minutes. Tony motion to accept the minutes and
Harry seconded. Vote taken. Minutes passed.

Future Land Use Plan; We received two replies from our list of contacts for the Plan.
One from the County and the other from ANR Pipeline. All comments were favorable.
We will set the Public hearing for September 25, 2007.

Ferrin Property; Motion to Table this issue until we receive any futher information by
Tony and seconded by Harry. Motion passed.

Nature View: Tony motioned to Table this issue unless it comes before the Planning
Commission again. Harry seconded. Vote taken motion passes.

Unfinished business; Rusty was wondering who was taking pictures of the property next
to him. The one that he has concerns as to the safety of it. Tony will ask Bill.

Discussion of the opening of the Clerks position and the Administrative Assistant jobs.
We need to elect new officers at our October meeting.

Questions remain on the paving of 121%, Is the County getting money for seasonal roads?
What does the State pay the County Road Commission for our roads? Tony will look into

these questions.

Our next meeting will be on September 25, 2007 for our Public Hearing. We will have a
copies of the Plan on hand and copies of the Map. Melodie will take care of that part.

Motion to adjourn by Tony and seconded by Harry. Vote taken meeting adjourned at 8;00
p.m.

Melodie Dobbins
Planning Commission Secretary



